
Letter to the Editor – The Position of County Attorney 

Written by Scott Rogers
Tuesday, 26 October 2010 10:02

HOPKINS COUNTY, KY - Todd P’Pool is the Hopkins County Attorney.

      

Mr. P’Pool checked into the records of the City of Nortonville, KY. John Whitfield is the Attorney
of the City of Nortonville, KY. Why did Mr. Whitfield not check into this matter about the records.
Todd P’Pool wrote a letter to the Attorney General’s office and asked about this matter about
the City of Nortonville, KY. 
  
  The Attorney General’s office told Todd P’Pool he had every right to check into this matter, Mr.
P’Pool is our county attorney. 
  
  In The Messenger on 10/22/10 Mr. Whitfield wrote that his office requested documentation
related to the Hopkins County child support unit in February. What I would like to know is why
has Mr. Whitfield not shown documentation of the records of the City of Nortonville, KY.  This is
the question I would like an answer to. 
  
  Todd P’Pool has been our Hopkins County Attorney for four years, the Hopkins County Child
Support Unit is in the Top “10” in the State of Kentucky. You don’t get to the top “10” by sitting
around. Todd P’Pool was told by Frankfort that he was going to get a raise at the fiscal court
meeting that I was at. Mr. P’Pool said that if his staff did not get a raise he would give his raise
to an organization like the Door of Hope and the Boy Scouts.
  
  To the people of Hopkins County I ask you to go and vote on November 2, 2010. Remember
Hopkins County Child Support Unit is in the Top “10” in the state. 
  
  Todd P’Pool is the Hopkins County Attorney. This is his “job” to ask questions about the City of
Nortonville, KY or anything that goes on in the county.
  
  Letter to the editor submitted to iSurf News by Scott Rogers.
  Posted by Karen Orange - iSurf News

  

 1 / 2



Letter to the Editor – The Position of County Attorney 

Written by Scott Rogers
Tuesday, 26 October 2010 10:02

 

 2 / 2


